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Partner	Paul	Rosenthal	was	quoted	in	the	Plastics	News	article	“US	PET	resin	makers	seek	action
against	imports.”	Four	U.S.	PET	resin	makers	filed	petitions	claiming	that	imports	of	PET	resin	from
Brazil,	Indonesia,	South	Korea,	Pakistan	and	Taiwan	are	causing	injury	to	the	U.S.	industry	and	being
sold	at	a	less	than	fair	value.	"The	substantial	increase	in	unfairly	traded	PET	resin	from	these	five
subject	countries	has	hit	the	domestic	industry	hard	and	threatens	the	livelihoods	of	American
workers,"	Paul	noted.	"U.S.	PET	resin	producers	are	seeking	the	trade	relief	that	is	badly	needed	for
the	recovery	and	future	success	of	the	industry	in	the	United	States.”
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